
Can you please advise me if the installation of telephone poles requires planning permission. 

 

We appear to have new telephone poles being erected in the Lochalsh area of Milton of Campsie 

and the residents in this estate are becoming a bit upset at this given all telephone systems are 

generally below ground. Why the sudden need for unsightly telephone poles to be erected and it 

also appears to be without planning permission as I can find no applications on the planning web 

site. 

 


